
                      Eden Park Academy   

                             Newsletter  

                                  Friday 12th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

At last, the sun shined for a few hours at least, allowing Puffins to visit the incredible Lundy 
Island. It was a wonderful day full of new experiences and lasting memories of this amazing 
biosphere. The sight of seals bobbing up and down, the astonishing view from the top of 
the lighthouse and the thrill of seeing Benson’s cave were highlights of the day.  
 
The children were brilliantly behaved, and we had several comments on the boat about 
what a credit they were to the school. The Lundy Warden also praised the learning and the 
knowledge from the children throughout the day. We are hoping, and crossing our fingers, 
that the weather stays kind for the rescheduled Swallows trip on Tuesday.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We wish everyone a safe and happy weekend. And for one last time ‘Come on England!’  
Mr Blunt and Ms Warner  

 
 
 
 
 
 

16th July -Swallows trip to Lundy Island  
17th July -Rocksteady Concert (2.30 – 3pm) Parents of children performing invited to watch.  
24th July -Last Day of Term  

Key Summer Dates for your Diary 



 

 

 

Please can we request that all payments for trips, dinners and nursery fees are cleared in 

full by the last day of term so we can start the new academic year afresh.  

 

 

 

The Early Years Team are holding their Summer Fundraiser on Thursday 18th July in the hall 
at 3.10pm. 
Cakes 50p 
Raffle £1 
Guess the name of the dinosaur 50p 
Please come along and support this event and please bring some change with you. All the 
money the Early Years Team raise is spent on classroom resources for the children. 

 

 

 

The collection for the bag 2 school is on Monday morning at school drop off time and will be 

on the grass area at the front of the school. This is a PTFA fundraiser and aims to raise 

awareness about recycling and landfill. The more we receive the more money we will raise. 

Please bring in clothes, paired shoes, handbags, bags, jewellery, soft toys, household linen, 

curtains, towels and bedding. 

Do not bring in duvets, pillows rugs, cushions, soiled clothing, batteries, furniture or school 

uniform. 

Please have a good sort out this weekend! 

 

 

 

The Flu Vaccinations are taking place in school for Reception through to Year 6 children on 

16th September 2024. Please see the letter on this Newsletter and hard copies will also be 

sent home. Consent must be given for your child to receive the vaccination as stated on the 

letter. 

Bag 2 School 

End of Term Outstanding Payments  

Early Years Summer Fundraiser 

Flu Vaccinations 



 



 

 

 



  
 

 



 

 



 


